Trophy Donation

Request

Our Fall specialties will be here before you know it. We are collecting trophy donations now.

November 24 and 25, 2023
4 Specialties #% 2 Designated % 2 Concurrent

Concurrent Judges:
Leon Reimert & Dale Suzanne Tarbox

Saturday’s Concurrent Specialty show
will be in Memory of Dr. Louis G. Bond.

Designated judges yet to be announced.

We need your support of our trophies.
No donation Is too large or too small!

Donations are accepted via PayPal
(gdcnhepp@hotmall.com) or a check can
be made payable to GDCNE and sent to

Carol Urick
74 Briarwood Dr.
Manchester, CT 06040.

If you are interested in donating a specific trophy

please contact Carol Urick at
carol_urick@hotmail.com or 860.539.1811.

Jayme Lemaire, Trophy Chairperson




